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Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
In response to several requests the online uniform shop are offering one final  
chance to order a leavers hoodie for your child in year 6.  
 
PLEASE NOTE : Deadline for orders is 28th September and hoodies are 
expected to be delivered by 14th October. 
 
This is the last chance to order these hoodies, so if you have not yet 
ordered or would like to order a second hoodie, please do not forget 
to place your order by 28th September. 
 
The hoodies are available in the following sizes: 
 

Size Price 

9-10 Years £16.45 

10-11 Years £16.45 

13 Years £16.45 

Extra Small  £19.75 

Small £19.75 

Medium £19.75 

 

 
uniformshoponline.co.uk/collections/hillstone-primary-school-birmingham 

 
For any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0121 675 3573 

https://uniformshoponline.co.uk/collections/hillstone-primary-school-birmingham

